ASIAN TRIBAL MINISTRIES

NEWSLETTER



Edition 3/4 - September 2020





Visiting and encouraging House Churches



First Fire Drill at ATM





This week we have financially supported Jo, one of our team members and one of our old students from 30 years ago Pastor Supan to go and minister for a week in some remote Karen villages in Mae La Noi area.

Mae La Noi is one of the places we outreach often and specifically support the evangelism and ministries of our former students.

One of our students Weerachai has started a school in a new village where he has led a couple of families to the Lord. He now has 70 students. Last year ATM helped run a Christmas outreach there and supported the building of his school house.

We are thrilled help provide school supplies for his students and support the work Weerachai is doing to reach these unreached villages with the Gospel.

ATM OUTREACHES RESUMED...

After 3 months of lock down unable to travel and connect with the local Pastors and Leaders we support we were so thankful that finally we were able to visit and reconnect with 3 villages.

We were able to visit Pastor Lah and the church there was greatly encouraged as our team ministered. They were able to also visit other houses in the village and witness to those families who are not believers.

Our second outreach we were blessed to minister to a Karen village living in one of the highest mountain ranges near us. We had to walk there due to rain and risk of our vehicle getting stuck! We ran a seminar with the main message being on "Freedom in Christ" and many were touched and healed from unforgiveness, depression.





ATM BASE ACTIVITES

Raining season is always a joy to work in! But we have managed to finish off some of the major work started this year. Including the back deck on the missions house and pavement in front of the big building.

We also ran our first Fire Safety Drill with everyone on base. The local counsel provided great training and demonstrations which everyone benefited from. Everyone seemed to enjoy seeing things lit up!











DISCIPLESHIP TRAINING SCHOOL

We have not been idle during this CoVid period, we have been strategising to re-open the ATM Discipleship Training School as soon as possible. Karenna and Dakhota have been faithfully keeping in touch with our former students and graduates even during CoVid, many of whom have asked us, now that Rebecca is back, to come visit them once rainy season is over, and we are both keen to do so. Several are asking when the school will re-open as they have young people who are eager to attend. We will also be registering the ATMDTS as an official school, so re-opening of the school will be fuller in program and detail. We will continue fully incorporate the OBC Curriculum as before but with even more workshops and practicals.

More detail on this at a later date.

REBECCA IS BACK!

Rebecca was able to arrive back in Thailand, just before CoVid hit hard and sent the world into lockdown, for that we are counting our blessings, as we are together again, long last. CoVid has allowed Rebecca to be here for 6 months without visa issues and to re-settle into life here in Thailand once again, but to date we are in the middle of running for her long-term visa case. Please also keep this in your prayers.



Above: Fire Camp 2020 Team planning meeting.
Below: 5 years ago when we had our very first
Fire Camp in 2016 at ATM Base. So grateful to
Gabriel Laklem and COH church Youth team that

came to help us - look where it has grown to now!



FIRE CAMP 2020

ATM's annual youth FIRE CAMP is fast approaching on November 27-29th 2020.

We are in the throes of preparation. We are hosting the camp here on our ATM mission base in Doi Saket. There will be o in the dorms, others who are nearby will be accommodated in their own places and coming during the day.

We have had to make adjustments to the usual program to fit with CoVid restrictions, however, God is not restricted.

Please pray together with us, that each young person will be impacted by a close encounter with God. Please pray for everyone involved, each team member, each speaker, and the worship team.



ASIAN TRIBAL MINISTRIES

NEWSLETTER

Upcoming Outreaches & Prayer Points

Please see below our upcoming events and outreaches as follows and be praying with us as we want to reach as many as we can with the Gospel...

October: - Prep for Fire Camp

- Outreach in Mae La Noi

November: - Fire Camp 2020 27th - 29th

* Needing to raise \$7,000 AUD

December: - ATM Student Reunion 11th - 13th

- Christmas Outreaches

There is also new contact information. Please tale note of the new email below: asiantribalministries.th@gmail.com If you would like to find out more or be added to our mailing list please

contact us on the email given above.

GHTBEARE

DONATE: Australia

Bank: National Australia Bank (NAB) Account Name: Asian Tribal Ministries Branch: Newcastle, NSW 2300 (BSB) Branch Number: 082-748

Account Number: 94-620-5568 SWIFT CODE: NATAAU33

E-mail: asiantribalministries.th@gmail.com

Post: P.O. Box 71, Mae Ping, Chiang Mai 50301, Thailand Tel: +66848075583

Thailand

Bank: Bangkok Bank

Branch: Sanpakoi, Chiang Mai

Account Name: Asian Tribal Ministries Account Number: 253 3 09268 6

SWIFT CODE: BKKBTHBK